
  

   

  
   

       

       
   

      
   

           
         

          
         

           
         

   

           
  

            
         

    

    

 

          
       

      

Preventing Suicide Among 
Healthcare Professionals and Staff 
JOIN US FOR A SUICIDE SAFER CARE WEBINAR! 

Professionals in the healthcare field are significantly more likely to end their 
lives by suicide than the general population. As healthcare professionals 
balance caring for patients with concerns for their own wellbeing, the 
COVID-19 pandemic and other events have exacerbated their stress, moral 
injury and fatigue. And when healers commit suicide, their tragic deaths can 
have a ripple effect, increasing the vulnerability of other professionals, 
patients and family members. 

Join our webinar to understand the dynamics of the crisis and learn 
concrete strategies to: 

Help support primary care providers and teams, 
Address suicide risk, 
Prevent suicide deaths among staff, and 
Implement effective postvention. 

This training will also provide tips from the Association of Clinicians for the 
Underserved on how organizations can self-assess their readiness to prevent 
and respond to provider suicide. 

Topic: Caring for the Healers 
Date Time (PT) Registration URL 

December 8, 2022 10 a.m. https://bit.ly/3Dik35m 

Presenter 
Dr. Virna Little, PSyD, LCSW-r, SAP, CCM, Chief Clinical Officer and 
Co-Founder of Concert Health, Co-Founder of Zero Overdose 
Sarah A. Bernes, MPH, LMSW, MBA, Consultant 
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